
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Sulphur Springs City Council, Texas, on Tuesday, November 1, 2022, 7 p.m., on the 
First Floor of the City Hall, 201 North Davis St. Sulphur Springs, Texas, will consider and 
act upon approving a tax abatement for by and between the City of Sulphur Springs, and 
Ashoka Steel Mills, LLC.. The applicant for said tax abatement agreement is Ashoka Steel 
Mills, L.L.C., of Frisco, Texas. Said tax abatement is located in Tax Abatement 
Reinvestment Zone Number SS22-03 HC generally located on lots 1 and 2 of Thermo 
Business Park located within the City of Sulphur Springs, Texas, and located on tract or 
parcel of land situated in the Thomas Tobar Survey, Abstract No. 953, Hopkins County, 
Texas, and being part of a called 4894.172 acre tract described in a deed from Luminant 
Generation Company, LLC., to the City Of Sulphur Springs as recorded in Instrument No. 
2019-5965, Official Public Records, Hopkins County, Texas, (O.P.R.H.C.T). For further 
information, please call Marc Maxwell’s office at (903) 885-7541. 
 
Published in News Telegram September 10th & September 14th 2022 
 

 


